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TO OPEN SATURDAYS

 8 a.m. - 4 p.m.

Frankford
4410 Frankford Ave.
 

West Philly
5230 Chestnut St.

A free LIHEAP grant means more money to pay  
for heating. If you received LIHEAP last year,  
your personal application is on its way. 
 To make sure you don’t miss out  
on grants up to $1,000:
•	Check ‘natural gas’ in Section 4
•	Write ‘Philadelphia Gas Works’ and  

your PGW account number in Section 6
•	Send 30-days proof of income with  

your application 

Get a head start on your cold 
weather gas bills.

If you don’t receive an early application, you can 
apply for LIHEAP beginning Friday, November 1.
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TO SEE IF YOU QUALIFY,  
TEXT EASY TO 75308 OR  
CALL 215-235-1000
OR GET MORE INFORMATION  
AT PGWORKS.COM

With CRP, you get a gas bill 
built to fit your life... so you can 
focus on your goals.

That’s our One Less Worry promise.

HAVE YOUR 
APPLIANCES 
CHECKED 
REGULARLY

Other Safety Tips: 
•	 Never use an oven or 

range as a space heater. 

•	 Never let the car run in  
an attached or enclosed 
garage. 

•	 Never sleep in a room 
with an unvented gas or 
kerosene space heater.  

 
The trained professional 
should check to make sure:
•	 All appliances are installed 

and operating properly. 

•	 All burners receive enough 
outside/fresh air for  
complete combustion. 

•	 All vents, chimneys and 
flues are clear and well 
connected.  
 

 
For your safety it is important to have major appliances and 
equipment – such as furnaces, boilers, ranges, water heaters, 
and clothes dryers – periodically inspected. 
 
If you’re buying a Parts and Labor Plan, don’t forget to add  
the Check and Adjust service.  
 
Failure to have this equipment properly maintained could  
lead to property damage, personal injury, or even death.  
 
Have a trained professional perform a safety inspection on  
all fuel-burning appliances each year. 

  
If you think you smell gas, leave the  
area immediately, then call PGW at  
215-235-1212. Remember, if you  
think you smell gas:  
 
   NEVER flip the light switch on or off. 
 
   NEVER use electrical devices. 
 
	 NEVER use an open flame,  
	 matches or lighter.  
 
	 NEVER try to locate the source  
	 of the gas leak.  
 
	 NEVER try to shut off any natural  
	 gas valves or appliances.  
 
	 NEVER re-enter the building or  
	 return to the area until a qualified  
	 utility representative says it is safe  
	 to do so.

THINK  
YOU SMELL  

GAS?
Natural gas has an unpleasant, 
rotten egg-like odor for easy 
detection and your safety.


